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Question:  

 

How many after-hours services have been provided, and what is the nature of those services 

in the GP super clinics?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

GP Super Clinics are expected to provide extended hours of operation however the GP Super 

Clinics Programme does not require specific data on the provision of after-hours services by 

GP Super Clinics.   

 

Information drawn from Implementation Progress Sheets for operational Clinics 

is available on the Department of Health’s GP Super Clinics website.  The information on 

the website includes information such as the hours of operation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


